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Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the end of what has been another very exciting week.

Sports Results

Enormous congratulations to Kelly Rowe and Amelia Brown who have made it through
two gruelling preliminary rounds to qualify for the Sussex Schools Cross Country Finals
on Saturday 11t February. They ran magnificently and we wish them well for their
toughest challenge yet!

Dates for Next Week

Wednesday 25t January — Year 4 to St. Leonard’s Church
Thursday 26t January — Starfish Class Assembly (9.10am)

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.
If you missed all the important dates for Terms 3 and 4 in our previous newsletter, it can

be found on the school website, both on the homepage and under the Newsletters
tab: htip://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/website

Contact Detdils (a remindert!)

We hope to do our bit for the Amazon rainforest in 2017 by sending out fewer paper
copies of letters. Instead, we will email letters, starting with weekly newsletters, directly
to you as well as continuing to make them available on the school website. So that we
send them to your correct email, please email Mrs Vidler at:
contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Eventually we hope to email all correspondence wherever possible, as well as
publishing the information on the school website. We aim to have the system up and
running for weekly newsletters by the end of January. Thank you for your support!

Please contact the School Office if you wish o continue to receive paper copies of
newsletters.




Parent Forum

Thank you fo all those who attended the Parent Forum on Monday 9t January. The
next meeting will be at 2.30pm on Monday 6 February. Please contact the School
Office if you would like to attend.

Brighton Science Festival

This fantastic annual event takes place during February half-term at venues all over
Brighton and covers all things science. Visit www.BrightonScience.com for more
information.

Mums’ Netball

Mums' netball was very well attended yesterday (in the dark!). For the remaining
winter months, Mrs Savage would like to adjust the time to a 4.35pm start, finishing at
5.35pm.

| hope you all enjoy a fantastic weekend.

Yours sin/zgrely,
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Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




